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Reply to: “LS on Open Issues on 3G to 2G Handover (packet Switched domain)”

S1 thanks N2 for their liaison statement regarding 2G/3G handover in the PS Domain.

In the case where user equipped with a dual mode terminal is in 3G coverage and has multiple PDP contexts activated (for instance to support multimedia) then it is S1’s view that it is preferable to handover one PDP context, rather than dropping all of them.

As a first priority only the PDP contexts which have an associated QoS that can be supported by the 2G networks should be candidates for handover.

If there are still multiple PDP contexts as “handover candidates” then it shall be an operator choice which PDP context will be maintained. When roaming this decision shall be taken by the serving network. The operator may choose to either;

a) Drop all of the PDP contexts.

b) Choose one based upon criteria such as duration, amount of traffic transferred, etc.

N2 are asked to note that the 2G and 3G networks may be operated by different commercial entities.

TS 22.129 is being modified to conform with what is described in this LS. 

S1 would also like to bring to the attention of N2 that 22.135 contains guidance on a similar matter for Multicall.

